
Dear Colleagues,  

The Businessmen Association of the Valencian Community has requested us the 

recruitment of European students in order to facilitate trainings, stage and exchange in 

Spanish companies. 

We would be happy to assist you and your students to provide that training. 

We have companies in agronomy, textile, tourist, business, press, automobile sectors, 

health, care, education, music, maritime etc. 

We are looking for waiters, receptionists, shop assistants, business and marketing, 

exportation, administration, etc. 

We are looking forward to hearing from you. 

 

Best Regards. 

Enrique Garcia 

Director AET 

C. Correjería, 28. Valencia (Spain) 

0034 96 315 52 50 

e-mail: internacional@ehtvalencia.com 

www.ehtvalencia.com 

http://www.ehtvalencia.com/

